
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 PUBLIC MEETING  
The Lockwood Water & Sewer District  

Invites you to a public meeting on  

Wednesday, September 12th 2018 at 7:00 P.M.  
In the Lockwood Fire Station Community Meeting Room located 

at 501 Johnson Lane in Lockwood,  

For the purpose of obtaining public comments regarding the possible expansion and 
future phases of the Lockwood sewer system recommended in the 2018 Sewer 
Preliminary Engineering Report (PER). The meeting will include a presentation on the 
purpose of the PER, a brief history and review of the existing sewer system, 
identification of areas within the District Boundary currently without sewer service, and 
planning criteria. The LWSD is soliciting input from the public about sewer planning and 
the public’s priorities. All interested persons will be given the opportunity to ask 
questions and to express their opinions regarding the proposed project(s) and 
environmental concerns, if any. Comments may be given orally at the meeting or 
submitted in writing after the meeting before 5:00 P.M. on Friday, October 5th to the 
Lockwood Water & Sewer District, 1644 Old Hardin Road, Billings, MT 59101. Anyone 
who would like more information should contact Mike Ariztia, Lockwood Water & Sewer 
District Manager, at 259-4120. 


